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ACADEMY

Dear Parent/Carer,

To celebrate the end of a successful year at Heron Hall Academy we are organising
a trip to the Cineworld in Southbury Road and then Enfield Playing Fields for
students not attending the other end of term trips that have been organised by Years
8, 9 and 10 on Wednesday 20" July 2022. There is no cost to this trip.

Please complete the reply slip below which should be returned to the office for
Monday 18t July 2020 .

Students will be required to bring a packed lunch and snacks for the day. If your
child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like the school to provide a
packed lunch please tick the box on the reply slip. Students will be required to wear
uniform on this day.

Students need to be at school for the 8.40am start as normal and we will be leaving
after this. We will return to school for 3.30pm.

Please arrange with your child whether they will be making their own way home from
the Southbury Road leisure centre at 3pm or if they will be returning to school for
3.30pm with the remainder of the students.

Yours Sincerely,
Head of Year

| give permission for my child to attend the trip to
Cineworld and Enfield Playing Fields on Wednesday 20" July 2022.

If your child has free school meals and you would like the school to provide them
with a packed lunch please tick this box 0

| would like my child to be collected from Enfield Leisure Centre in Southbury Road

at 3pm.
please tick this box O
Signed:
Heron Hall Academy T 020 8443 9631 :
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